
 

 

 
 

 

TO:  Contractors   

FROM:  Crissair, Inc    

SUBJECT:   Environmental Policy 

DATE:   10/10/22 
 

This letter is to inform interested parties of Crissair’s Environmental Policy and serve as notice 

of Crissair’s expectations of contractors performing work on its behalf.  The Environmental 

Policy is as follows: 

Crissair is committed to reducing the environmental impacts of its operations, products and 

services.  Through the continual improvement of its management system, Crissair shall strive to 

prevent pollution and operate in compliance with all applicable environmental laws, regulations, 

and other requirements as prescribed.  

Contractors performing work for Crissair are asked to follow these best practices. 

• Comply with all environmental laws and code requirements. 

• Minimize the generation of waste as much as reasonably possible. 

• Clean-up any leaks, spills, or other messes promptly 

• Take steps to mitigate the impact of operations on the surrounding environment. 

• Take steps to conserve energy and recycle where possible. 

 

Additionally, contractors performing work onsite must coordinate with the EHS Manager prior 

to the disposal of any waste and report any leaks or spills immediately. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Tomas Ochoa, EHS & Facilities Manager 

 


